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Manager, Nancy Upham regarding roadsides and that

they have been treated with pre-emergent herbicide.
11. District Manager’s Report.

District Manager, Nancy Upham reviewed with the Board “The District
Management / Operational Report for April 2012”.

Discussion heard was over Training, Business, Weed Program, Public
Relations, Cooperative Efforts and Personnel.

12. Board Members’ Reports. none
13. General Discussion. none

14. Expenditures. Trustee Rudden read the expenditures as follows: Total
Payroll is $21,021.39; Total expenditures is $41,427.41; Total overall is
$62,448.80.

Trustee Lingenfelter made a motion the Board accept the expenditures as
read. Trustee Spencer seconded and the motion carried unanimously.

15. Public Comment. none

16. Adjournment. Trustee Spencer made a motion to adjourn the
meeting. Trustee Rudden seconded and the motion carried
unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:48 p.m.

SIDE NOTE: Trustee Lattin addressed the fact that the Minutes of the
March 15, 2012 General Meeting were tabled for review and approval at
the April 10, 2012 meeting. Those Minutes will be an agenda item at the
next meeting for formal approval of the Board.




